
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quick Links 

South Middle School 

Website 

South Middle School 

Facebook page 

 
Daily Announcements 

 
Community Events and 

Resources 

 
Breakfast and Lunch Menus 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 18th- 7th and 8th grade Orchestra Concert 7:00 pm 

May 22nd -6th grade Orchestra Concert 7:00 pm 

May 29th- All schools are closed. 

May 30th -Choir 8 Concert 7:00 pm 

May 30th – South Falcon Advisory Meeting 6:00 pm 

May 31st-1 Camp Manitou for 6th grade team J. 

June 1st-2nd Camp Manitou for 6th grade team K. 

June 6th- Last day of school for students  

 

 

 

 

 

       South Middle School 

 

 

                 
 

 

https://www.ecasd.us/South-Middle-School/Home
https://www.ecasd.us/South-Middle-School/Home
https://www.facebook.com/South-Middle-School-145289085571284/
https://www.facebook.com/South-Middle-School-145289085571284/
http://www.ecasd.us/South-Middle-School/About/Announcements
https://www.ecasd.us/District/About/Community-Events/Community-Event-Flyers-(1)
https://www.ecasd.us/District/About/Community-Events/Community-Event-Flyers-(1)
http://www.ecasd.us/District/Departments/Food-and-Nutrition/Breakfast-and-Lunch-Menus


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Free Drive-Up COVID-19 Testing 

Beginning December 5, 2022, through a partnership with Wisconsin Department of Health 

Services, free drive-up testing for COVID-19 for ECASD students, staff and families will be 

offered Monday-Thursday at the following locations: 

• Locust Lane Elementary, 3:30-6:30 pm 

• Putnam Heights Elementary, 4:30-7:30 pm 

• Sherman Elementary, 4:30-7:30 pm 

*Drive-up testing will only take place on days when school is in session.  

 

 
ORCHESTRA CONCERT-update 

The 6th grade concert will be separate from the GR7/8 Concert 

  
GR7 and GR8 Orchestra Concert: Thursday, May 18, 7 PM in South Auditorium. Students should arrive at 
6:30 PM 

  
GR6 Orchestra Concert: Monday May 22, 7 PM in South Auditorium. Students should arrive at 6:30 PM.  
  
SUMMER ORCHESTRA  
GR7/8 SUMMER ORCHESTRA: Summer Orchestra is two days this year, on June 27th and 28th. Students may return 
the bottom portion of the sheet from class OR fill out the online form 
here: https://forms.gle/A3znf1ek6DfADi5R7  
  
 

Yearbooks 

All students that have ordered a yearbook can pick 

them up in the cafeteria in the morning or during 

lunch on May 30th and 31st. You can also purchase a 

yearbook during that time for $25.00.  

 

https://forms.gle/A3znf1ek6DfADi5R7


 
 

 

 
  
  

News and Announcements 

Check out the ECASD Family Services 

page to find helpful ECASD and 

community resources. 

                                        

WWW.ECASD.US/FAMILYSERVICES

   

Weekend Kids Meal 

Summer Sign- up 

You can sign up for meals here. 

Please contact Jen Whatley 

(jwhatley@ecasd.us) if you would like 

a paper copy.   

 

 

Thank you! 

Teacher Appreciation Week was a success! Thank you to South Falcon Advisory 

Council, Student Council, Micon Cinemas, Toppers Pizza, Dunkin’, Festival 

Foods, and Water Street Deli for the great food and decorations. The staff 

appreciated all the treats. 

http://www.ecasd.us/FAMILYSERVICES
http://www.ecasd.us/FAMILYSERVICES
http://bit.ly/3y88udA
mailto:jwhatley@ecasd.us


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Classroom 

Auction 

Ms. R. Stanley held an auction with Falcon Feathers for fun prizes of stuffed animals and hatching eggs.   



 
 

 

 

 
Even though conversations about mental health and well-being are likely more prevalent now than 

ever before, there is still stigma associated with mental health conditions and seeking mental health 

care. That means many young people continue to suffer in silence. 

  

Change to Chill is working to end mental health stigma, and we need your help to do it! Here are a 

few ways YOU can join us in the fight against stigma:  

• Start by educating yourself on stigma, including the ways culture impacts stigma and the 

connection between stress and identity. 

• Be mindful of the language you use to talk about mental health. 

• Engage others in dialogue about mental health and stigma using our conversation starters. 

• Practice being an active listener, especially with those you see struggling. 

Consider sharing your story around mental health and well-being. Use this checklist to think through 

why you are sharing your story and how you will be supported. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Counseling Corner 

https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=ddba2e92b6&e=1e5bb07a09
https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=5ec44da949&e=1e5bb07a09
https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=bf3ce47552&e=1e5bb07a09
https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=5454d0a544&e=1e5bb07a09
https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=bcb0c9f5aa&e=1e5bb07a09
https://changetochill.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=117a7d44ed6606798bab1198a&id=99572b044b&e=1e5bb07a09


 
 

 

 

Memorial Dance Team 

The EC Memorial Varsity Dance Team summer season tryouts are May 17-19 from 4-6 PM. 

They will be held in the East Gym at Memorial and are open to all 9-12 graders for the 2023-

2024 school year. 

 

You will learn dance skills, the fight song, plus a short pom and jazz routine for your audition 

on Friday, May 19. All levels of dance experience are welcome! 

 

If you have any questions, please email Coach Whitney at wtabbert@ecasd.us. 

 

 

mailto:wtabbert@ecasd.us

